
 
Year 11 and 13 Remote Learning  

Monday 7th June  

Dear Parents/Carers 

We would like to begin by saying a big thank you to the students for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the continuous assessment period.   The assessment period has now finished and you will 
receive the latest information on projected grades via e-mail on Wednesday the 9th June by 5.30pm.  
On the last day of the spring half-term we had our leavers celebrations for both Year 11 and 13 to 
mark all the work they had done and to celebrate significant milestones for our students, this day was 
a great success and an excellent time was had by all. 
Whilst the fantastic leavers day marked an end the students time in school, we are keen that they 

continue to engage with us and prepare themselves for the next chapter of their education or career.  

To support Year 11 and 13 students in this we are providing a range of remote learning material that 

will: 

• prepare Year 11 students for their A level studies with activities and reading materials 

collated by their A level subject teachers 

• prepare students for life at University, College or in their chosen Apprenticeship, as well as 

information on how to apply for Virtual Work Experience courses. 

• continue to support students personal, social and emotional needs via some online 

assemblies on Monday and Wednesday’s and a range of other additional tasks 

• stimulate an appreciation of the wider world through challenges that have been set 

These materials will be added to the school website and will be launched on Thursday 10th June at 

9am using the link below. 

Year 11 & 13 Remote Learning Resources 

In addition to this, students are able to contact their Head of Year or Head of School if they require 

any support with next steps or pastoral concerns.  They should do this by e-mailing them in the first 

instance.  

Resources will be set remotely for Years 11 and 13 until the 25th June.   

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us at any time. 

Best wishes and stay safe, 

 

 

James McNamara                 Clarissa Ourabi                        Simon Carnwell 

Head Teacher                    Head of Upper School      Head of Sixth Form 

https://www.ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk/students/year-11-13-remote-learning-resources

